
NEWCHURCH COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

9th September 2019 

 

Dear Parents 

As part of the children's day in Reception they have rolling snack, which 

we as a school provide for them at a cost of £2.50 a week.  The children 

have a variety of choices such as toast, bread sticks, crackers, yogurts, 

brioche, cheese and many other options.  We feel that the snack area is 

an important part of our daily routine as this is where the children have 

time to chat with their friends and try new foods.   

A payment item has been set up on Parent Pay, our online payment 

system, and log in details will be sent out to you next week with 

instructions on how it works. 

The annual cost is payable over 3 terms, at £31 a term, and you can 

make partial payments weekly, monthly or termly as you wish. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs J Narraway 

Headteacher. 


